
  about 5418 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 5418 # phragmos {frag-mos'}; from 5420; a fence, or
inclosing barrier (literally or figuratively): -- hedge (+ round
{about}), partition.[ql

  declare 5419 # phrazo {frad'-zo}; probably akin to 5420
through the idea of defining; to indicate (by word or act), i.e.
(specifically) to expound: -- {declare}.[ql

  hedge 5418 # phragmos {frag-mos'}; from 5420; a fence, or
inclosing barrier (literally or figuratively): -- {hedge} (+
round about), partition.[ql

  partition 5418 # phragmos {frag-mos'}; from 5420; a fence, or
inclosing barrier (literally or figuratively): -- hedge (+ round
about), {partition}.[ql

  round 5418 # phragmos {frag-mos'}; from 5420; a fence, or
inclosing barrier (literally or figuratively): -- hedge (+
{round} about), partition.[ql

  seal 4973 # sphragis {sfrag-ece'}; probably strengthened from
5420; a signet (as fencing in or protecting from
misappropriation); by implication, the stamp impressed (as a
mark of privacy, or genuineness), literally or figuratively: --
{seal}.[ql

  stop 5420 # phrasso {fras'-so}; apparently a strengthening
form of the base of 5424; to fence or inclose, i.e.
(specifically) to block up (figuratively, to silence): -- {stop}.
[ql

  understanding 5424 # phren {frane}; probably from an obsolete
phrao (to rein in or curb; compare 5420); the midrif (as a
partition of the body), i.e. (figuratively and by implication,
of sympathy) the feelings (or sensitive nature; by extension
[also in the plural] the mind or cognitive faculties): --
{understanding}.[ql
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